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May 2017 - Emergency Assistance 

 

 

Last month, our board submitted four nominations for Emergency 
Assistance, all of which were unanimously approved. Here is a quick 

description of how we were able to make a positive impact on our 
community. 

Olivier Kamndon 
Olivier is a husband and a father of eight children, who was hit by a car last 
month, leaving him in a coma.  He was the sole income for his family, while 
his wife cares for their children, one of whom has cerebral palsy.  The 
family needs help while Olivier recovers, which could be some time.  We 
wrote a check to Lutheran Family Services, who are helping to handle the 
family finances during this troubling time. 
 
Mireya Mueller 
Mireya is the proud mother of an ex-Marine, who is battling severe post 
traumatic stress disorder.  He recently had an episode which left her home 
wrecked  and all the windows on her vehicle broken. We wrote a check to 
help with the cost of replacing her car's glass. Our thoughts are with you, 
Mireya, and your son.   
 
Cheryl Vigil 
Cheryl has been suffering medical problems, which recently put her in the 
hospital for a week. Medical bills have put a strain on the family finances, 
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and on top of that, she needs her wife to take some time off work, to help 
her recover, while she relearns how to walk and care for herself. We wrote a 
check to help with rent for this month.  Best wishes for a speedy recovery, 
Cheryl. 
 
AHS Football 
Head Football Coach Timothy Johnson has been coordinating an effort to 
provide an inflatable blowup tunnel for the team, in order to help the 
school show pride in the team and boost morale of the players.  They plan 
to use the tunnel at all games and school functions, as well as for the youth 
feeder football programs in YAFL.  Budget cuts across the district mean the 
team has to fundraise through donations from the community.  We wrote a 
check to the fund for the tunnel, and we can't wait to see it in 
action.  Thank you for working to build your school community, Timothy. 
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